APPENDIY D

Simonds, Viv

From: Harriett Franklin-Pugh qu

Sent: 01 May 2018 18:24

To: Licensing

Subject: Licensing Application for St Fagans Castle, 114 Glebe Street, Penarth
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in response to the application made by Harry Lonnkvist and Marcus Mulot regarding the
licensing application for the St Fagans Castle, 114 Glebe Street, Penarth, Vale of Glamorgan, CF64 1EB.

As a resident of Glebe Street, I strongly object to this application. Since the extension of opening hours, The
St Fagans Castle does not only disturb residents by playing music exceptionally loudly, but has attracted a
clientele that display anti social behaviour on a frequent basis. The police are regularly called to the
premises to deal with incidents.

I have witnessed from my window bottles being thrown across the street, members of the public urinating
into the road and vomiting on shop windows and have personally been disturbed by drunk people ringing
my doorbell at 1.40am, who I believe would not still be out if the pub did not close at such a late hour.

It is unnecessary for a public house in Penarth town centre to be open until 2.00am on Friday and
Saturday’s, 2.30am on Bank Holiday Friday, Saturday and Sunday’s and 4.00am on New Years Eve/Day,
considering that Cardiff town is in such close proximity.

I sincerely hope that you consider my objection with regards to this matter.

Kind regards,
Miss H Franklin-Pugh

Sent from my iPhone



Szmonds, Viv

Subject: FW: Application for variation of premises licence at 114 Glebe Street Penarth - The
St Fagans Castle

From: Ken Pugh [«IIEEEGGG—G—D
Sent: 03 May 2018 11:04

To: Licensing
Subject: Application for variation of premises licence at 114 Glebe Street Penarth - The St Fagans Castle

Dear Sir, Madam,
With regards to the above application.

As a resident of Penarth and living in fairly close proximity to the St Fagans Castle (commonly known as the “Fag”) |
strongly object to the application.

Even without further extension to the licensing hours the current situation around the immediate vicinity of this pub
is appalling.

Walking within 50 metres of the place is already very intimidating, with the pubs’ customers spilling out on the
street.

There is loud music constantly blaring out, customers outside the pub swearing and shouting at each other. | have
seen fights on the doorstep of the pub and have even witnessed a person leave the pub and then urinate in an
adjacent shop doorway.

My granddaughter lives in Glebe Street with my daughter and her partner and they are literally afraid to walk past
the Fag. There are a number of occasions where my daughter has been subject to lewd comments from customers
of the Fag.

Extending the licensing hours will surely make this already disgraceful situation worse.
There can be no possible good reason to extend the licensing hours as this will clearly mean customers having the
opportunity to consume even more alcohol and become even more intoxicated than they already are.

The only people to benefit from this application are the landlords who see an opportunity to sell even more alcohol
whilst not taking their responsibilities as landlord seriously This application does not benefit the local residents and
the wider Penarth public in any way shape or form and | would hope that you reject this application without further
consideration

Yours sincerely
Ken Pugh



